
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

                                                                                                                                Friday 12th September 2025 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

Re: Reading support for parents/carers with children in Reception  

 

Reading is a skill we continue to develop throughout our lives, but starting this process as early as 

possible has significant benefits for our continued success as readers. This is why, as parents and 

carers, you play a vital role in supporting your child in becoming a fluent reader who is confidently 

able to apply their reading skills across all areas of their lives.  

 

To help you understand the process of teaching Phonics we are inviting you to see lessons in action.  

During the week beginning 22nd September, you will have an opportunity to see your child’s phonics 

lessons. The lessons will start promptly at 8.50am  

 

Please use signup sheets to on your child’s classroom door.  

 

Thank you for your support  

Reception Team  

 

 

 

 

 


